
 

 
 
Folks: 
Challenging racing with shifty, variable winds. Very interesting and big fun. 
Welcome back to Jerry. By the end of the day his French accent had just about worn off. He’s got to lose that new 
mustache though. It just doesn’t work. 
Just as the wind was beginning to settle we discovered that, due to storm damage suffered the night before, our floating 
dock was starting to part company from itself. Maximum bummer! 
With no further adieu the regatta was conclude and we got all of our people and equipment to hell out of there. Julian will 
contact the state marine maintenance people to see what happens next. Stay tuned. 
  
With the above situation and the fact that next Sunday is Memorial Day Weekend and a number of our sailors will be 
racing in Renton on that Saturday. It was decided to NOT sail on Sunday. We’ll see about Wednesday. 
Enjoy. 
Larry Stiles 
 
 
 


